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I know that this is not ok. You are taking away my rights to have guns that I've 

purchased years ago. And taking away my right to purchase guns in the future. I'm a 

law abiding citizen of Oregon. I've never been in trouble with the lay. I have a clean 

record and will always have a clean record. It is not ok for this to pass. You are 

treating us like criminals and taking away our rights as american citizens. This can 

not be allowed.... 


